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Bloomington-Monroe County Metropolitan Planning Organization 
(BMCMPO) 2050 Metropolitan Transportation Plan (MTP) 

Public Meeting and Public Survey 

  

Bloomington, Ind. – The BMCMPO will host an in-person open house format public meeting on 
Wednesday, April 3rd from 5:30 PM to 7:00 PM to share information about the 2050 Metropolitan 
Transportation Plan (2050 MTP) update process and invite the public to provide comments. The 
in-person public meeting will take place at the following time and location: 

BMCMPO 2050 MTP Public Meeting 

April 3rd from 5:30 PM to 7:00 PM 

  

City of Bloomington, City Hall 

McCloskey Conference Room 

401 N Morton St, Bloomington, IN 47404 

  

The Bloomington-Monroe County Metropolitan Planning Organization (BMCMPO) is preparing an 
updated multimodal Metropolitan Transportation Plan (MTP). This plan will cover the City of 
Bloomington, the Town of Ellettsville, and urbanized portions of Monroe County, Indiana. The 
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MTP will identify recommended improvements to the region’s transportation system through the 
year 2050. The plan will consider needs related to roadways, public transit, bikeways, pedestrian 
walkways, and freight. 

  
If you have any special needs or disabilities and would like additional assistance, please contact 
Rachael Sargent by email or phone at Rachael.Sargent@bloomington.in.gov at (812) 349-3423. 

  

Are you looking for more ways to provide feedback for the 2050 MTP? 
Please take the public survey by scanning the QR code or following the link provided: 

  

Link to Survey: https://arcg.is/jfPb50 

  

QR Code for Survey: 

  

  
### 
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